Randolph-Macon Academy Alumni Association Board of Directors Meeting 6 November 2021 Videoconference via Zoom

Officers Present:

Bryan Moore '84, President Bo Snitchler '06, Vice-President David Parrish '02, Co-Secretary/Treasurer Andrew Pfister '08, Co-Secretary/Treasurer Jay Moore '74, Sergeant-at-Arms

Directors Present:

Conroy Wilson '68 Fred Greenwood '73 Scott Harwood '87 Shelly Kats '93

Academy Staff Present:

Jenny Walton, Alumni Engagement Coordinator

The Regular Meeting of the Board of Directors of the Alumni Association of Randolph-Macon Academy was held on Saturday, the Sixth of November Two-Thousand-Twenty-One, via Videoconference, due to pandemic conditions caused by COVID-19. The President being in the Chair, and the Secretary being present, the meeting was called to order at ten o'clock in the morning.

The President welcomed those present and made introductions for officers whose positions had changed as of Homecoming the month prior.

The minutes of the previous meeting were approved by the Board.

The Academy's Alumni Engagement Coordinator presented updates from the Academy. Over one hundred fifty alumni registered for Homecoming 2021, and even more attended. Feedback has been mostly positive. Upcoming plans for Giving Tuesday with a goal to raise twenty thousand dollars for athletics programs, including weight room renovation. A discussion about outreach to alumni and the role of regional chapters follows without agreement.

The Board discussed the role of the Silent Auction in future Homecomings and whether a collaboration with the Parents Association should be considered. The Board also discussed ways to better coordinate and collaborate between members and raised questions about returning to having current students as members of the board. Future meeting dates will be sent out by email.

The meeting was adjourned at thirty five minutes past eleven in the morning.